
Travis Middle School 

 
P.O. Box 150 

Quanah, Texas 
                      Gayle McKinley, Principal         Phone: 940-663-2226          Yvonne Finley, Secretary 

Fax: 940-663-6361 
 
 

 

November report 

 

With Cassie Johnson as director, the Middle School presented their One Act Play 

for the students and parents.  The performance was very good and then they gave 

the performance at the new fine arts auditorium at Seymour. The group finished in 

fourth place in the district competition.   

The rest of the UIL competitions will take place on December 12th with the sixth 

grade at Archer city and the seventh and eighth grades at Windthorst.  Events will 

begin at 9:00 A.M. at both sites. 

The boys and girls basketball games are underway.  We play on Mondays with the 

teams playing at different locations.  Each week one team will be at home and the 

other will be away.  Check the schedule for game sites. 

Preparation for the STAAR tests continues to be in our schedule.  The tests will 

begin the week of April 8, 2019. 

 

 

 

Attendance for 2nd six weeks 

 

6th grade 95.85 

7th grade 96.16 

8th grade 97.11 


